Minutes of Meeting
Pathway Committee
March 16, 2011
7:00 PM, Room 112, Town Hall

The meeting was called to order at approximately 7:00 p.m. Present were Committee Members
Anne Staples, ChrisMielde, Kevin Cafferty, Sally Turner and Scott Raeside. The meeting was
held in the Planning Office.

Reorganization

Member Raeside moved that Kevin Cafferty be appointed chair of the committee. The motion
was approved 4-0.

Bills

Instant Sign Center (Invoice #156608): - $36.25
Horsley Witten (Invoice #29258): $ 1,007.50
Horsley Witten (Invoice #29375): $ 982.50

Member Turner moved to approve the bills. The motion was approved 4-0.
Revised Pathway Proposal

New revisions have reduced the overall length of the pathway, but increased the boardwalk
section to 936 feet. Borings will be necessary in the wetland areas to get an indication of how
deep the support structures will need to be. Horsley Witten is going to present their
recommendation for the committee to use helical piles instead of concrete to support the
boardwalk as they are quicker and easier to install and have less impact on the surrounding
wetlands while still providing adequate support.

Highway Barn

Horsley Witten has surveyed the remaining sections along Cushing Hill and the Highway Yard
necessary for the NOI. The original Coler and Colantonio mitigation plan for the Highway Yard
was forwarded to Horsley Witten to incorporate into the pathway plan set.

Member Cafferty moved to adjourn the meeting at 8:15. The motion was approved 4-0.

I certify that the above minutes were reviewed and approved by the majority vote by the Pathways
Committee on August 26, 2015.
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